Dear Blaine Resident,

The Blaine Park and Recreation Department is excited to conduct the first ever triathlon in the City of Blaine on Saturday, May 19, 2012, beginning at 8:00a.m. The venue for the inaugural year of the Blaine Triathlon will be at beautiful Lakeside Commons Park located at 3020 Lakes Parkway. From novice to veteran triathletes, the Blaine Triathlon will be a fun and challenging race consisting of a .3 mile swim, 16.7 mile bike ride, and a 3.5 mile run.  For more information about the Blaine Triathlon or if interested in participating please go to www.blainetriathlon.com   

Homeowners on Bike and Run Courses

We ask that if your home is on the bike or run course that you 
please refrain from parking vehicles on the road or sidewalk to ensure that all triathletes have plenty of room to safely navigate during the triathlon.  We do encourage residents on the courses to watch and cheer from their driveways to make this a real festive community event!  The race will last from approximately 8:00 to 11 a.m.   All roads will be open for normal traffic, but we will have police directing traffic at busy intersections of the course.  The City will be posting signs of caution and directional signs throughout the course to ensure racer and vehicle safety.  Thank you and we appreciate your cooperation.

A race map of all three courses is on the back.

There will be an informational discussion at the Park Board Meeting on Tuesday, January 24, 7:00 p.m. at Blaine City Hall for residents or participants that may have questions or want more information on the Blaine Triathlon.  Attendance at the meeting is encouraged.
We hope to see many people from our community participate, volunteer, or cheer at this new and exciting event here in Blaine!    

Sincerely,

Blaine Park and Recreation Department
www.blaineparks.com  (763)785-6164
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